

Dear Parent/Carer 3<sup>rd</sup> September 2025

Please see below for an email and consent link from IntraHealth regarding the school flu vaccination programme. If you have any questions regarding the vaccine or consents please contact the team directly.

If you would like your child to receive the flu vaccine in school this year, please follow this link to complete the online consent form. If you wish to decline, please use the same link to complete the 'No Consent' form.

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/405de611

The vaccinations will take place at your child's school on the 01/10/2025. The link will close on the 17/09/2025. If your child has already had the Flu vaccine elsewhere since Sept 2025, please disregard this message. If you have any problems accessing the link, please telephone 0333 3583 397 option 4, option 2.

Please do not hesitate to contact us directly if you have any further queries.

Thank you for your co-operation and your continued support.

Kind regards

?

Service provided by:





Unit 2 East Bridgford Business Park Kneeton Road East Bridgford, Nottingham, NG13 8PJ. Telephone: 0333 358 3397 opt 4, opt 2

Email:immunisations.nottinghamshire@intrahealth.co.uk

www.intrahealth.co.uk/Notts www.facebook.com/Notts